
Baptism Registration Form 

Ashbourne-Donaghmore Parish 

Diocese of Meath 

(BLOCK LETTERS PLEASE) 

Date of Baptism  

 

Baby’s Surname  

Baby’s First Names  

Date of Birth  

  

Father’s Surname  

Father’s First Name  

  

Mother’s Surname 
(Before Marriage) 

 

Mother’s First Name  
  

Date of Marriage 
(If applicable) 

 

  

Parent’s Address  

  

  

Telephone Number  

  

*First Sponsor (Godparent)  

*Second Sponsor (Godparent)  

  

E-mail Address  

* At least one Godparent (Sponsor) must be confirmed members of the Church. 

This form should be returned to the Parish Office before the Church booking can be confirmed. 

An Offering/Donation for your child’s baptism should be returned with this form to the Parish Office. 

A suggested donation of €50 would be very much appreciated and may be returned in the stamped 

addressed envelope provided. 

 

Signed:               ( Parents(s) ) 

Data Protection: This form will be held on file in accordance with the data protection policy of the 

Diocese of Meath.  The data entered will be used only for the purposes indicated on the form.  It may be 

accessed only by those with responsibility for managing files. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Baptism takes place every Saturday at 3.30pm and every Sunday at 2pm  

in Ashbourne Church. 

Baptisms take place in Donaghmore Church on request. 

 

During this time of emergency each family is asked to strictly confine numbers attending to 

the following:- 

- Strictly maximum 10 adults only (which includes Parents and Godparents):- 

- Parents of the child for baptism 

- Siblings (Brothers and Sisters) of the child for baptism 

- Godparents  

 

We are sorry to impose this restriction on the celebration of your child’s baptism but very 

many people are understandably nervous about the situation we are all living through for all 

kinds of reasons.  Government restrictions also have to be taken into account. 

 

Please tick to indicate that you will adhere to these arrangements  

 

At the present time Pre-Baptism meetings are not really possible so the Parish has prepared 

its own video presentation on the significance of Baptism and aspects of the order of the 

baptism ceremony.  It can be viewed on our Parish Website by clicking on “Parish Services” 

and then clicking  

“Parish Cam” on left hand side of page then clicking “Featured Videos”.  

 It’s listed as “Baptism Preparation”. 

 

Please indicate that you will view this at home 

 

 

It will be a very important help to you on the day of your child’s baptism. 


